
 
 

    Date:10/12/2019 

C 83 (2019-20)  

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 1 to Grade 7) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

 As a part of reinforcing the SVM podcast in school as well, we shall be planning to 

have the learners listen to it in our ICT lab at regular schedules which will be planned by us. 

Thus, kindly requesting you to send a pair of earphones (very basic ones) labelled with your 

child’s name. This will remain in school with their respective HRT’s. 

Thanking you all for your constant support. 

 

Thank You, 

SVM Team 

 

 

 

 

  


